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Building new clubs 

Potential Norfolk Island Club - No further change from last month: 
The previous Area 23 Director is still keen to pursue the possibility of a new club on Norfolk Island, 
but is currently undertaking another HPL project. She has indicated that she will commence further 
steps by the end of the calendar year.  
 

Supporting our existing clubs to achieve excellence 

All but one of the first round of club visits has been completed by the Area Directors with reports 
submitted. 
 
A23 and A35 Contests are programmed for January (8th & 22nd respectively).  
 
Currently 3 clubs have achieved Select Distinguished level (Oasis on Broadbeach, Upper Coomera 
& Elanora Early Morning) and 1 club has achieved Distinguished level (Palm Beach – Currumbin). 
 
Although 3 other clubs have achieved Distinguished (Leaders by Design) or Select Distinguished 
(Gold Coast Hub, Gold Coast City Council) levels, they still have to achieve the membership 
requirement to be recognised. Two of these clubs only need 2 new members and 1 club only 
needs 1 new member. 
 

Questions on Notice for Trio 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


